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Mr Brett Newman 
Chief Executive Officer 
City of Parramatta Council 
PO Box 32 
PARRAMATTA NSW 2124 
 
Via email: pkennedy@cityofparramatta.nsw.gov.au 
      rcologna@cityofparramantta.nsw.gov.au 
 
Dear Mr Newman 
 
Request for Gateway determination review – referral to Independent Planning 
Commission 
 
I am writing to advise that a request for a review of the Gateway determination for 24 Parkes 
Street, 26-30 Parkes Street and 114-116 Harris Street, Harris Park planning proposal has 
been forwarded to the Independent Planning Commission for consideration. The full package 
of material will be made available on the Commission’s website once received. 
 
The Commission has been asked to review the planning proposal and prepare advice 
concerning the merits of the review request. The Commission will make a recommendation 
to the Minister’s delegate confirming whether, in its opinion, the planning proposal should 
proceed or not.  
 
Should you have any enquiries about this matter, I have arranged for Jazmin Van Veen, 
Acting Director, Central (GPOP) to assist you on 9373 2877. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Alison McLaren 
Executive Director 
Central River City  
 


